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www.tighebond.com

C-0960-006
September 23, 2020

Ms. Barbara McMillan, Chair
City of Portsmouth Conservation Commission
1 Junkins Avenue
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 03801

Re: Conditional Use Permit Application 
Proposed Multi-Family Development, 105 Bartlett Street, Portsmouth, NH  

Dear Barbara:

On behalf of Iron Horse Properties, LLC, we respectfully request to postpone the 
Conservation Commission (CC) hearing scheduled for October 14, 2020 for the above 
referenced project to the November 4, 2020 CC meeting.  

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact Patrick 
Crimmins by phone at (603) 433-8818 or by email at pmcrimmins@tighebond.com.  

Sincerely,

TIGHE & BOND, INC.

Patrick M. Crimmins, PE
Senior Project Manager

Cc: Clipper Traders, LLC 
Iron Horse Properties, LLC 
Portsmouth Lumber & Hardware, LLC
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